PUBLIC NOTICE

WATER SUPPLY SYSTEM COVERED BY THIS NOTICE

Stewart Community Water System -

To ensure that the District of Stewart maintains the best “
possible quality of water, Public Works will continue with
the next step of annual maintenance of the Water System.

The annual maintenance program of the District’s water
system is mandated by Northern Health and adherence to
the requirements of the annual maintenance program will
help to prevent future permanent chlorination.

During the annual maintenance, Public Works will be adding
carefully measured amounts of a hypochlorite solution to
Stewart’s water storage reservoir, and it will then travel
through the District distribution pipes. All the hypochlorite
solution will be flushed from the lines within a couple of
weeks

System maintenance will begin no earlier than
September 08, 2025 and Notice of the commencement date
will be posted online and on District posting boards.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:
DISTRICT OF STEWART oistaicT o (P

(250) 636-2251 Stewart

705 Brightwell Street, Stewart BC BRITISH COLUMBIA



